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The message from this scandal and the disgrace that Congressman Weiner

has brought upon himself should serve as a clear message to those in public

office that there is a standard of conduct which is expected and demanded of

them and if they fail to meet that standard then they will be forced to suffer the

consequences.  

Congressman Anthony Weiner has no one to blame but himself for what

has transpired.  

Ginger Lee, my client, was very courageous in coming forward and

revealing what happened to her and we hope that her decision to speak out has

in some small way helped to prompt his decision to resign. 

Gloria Allred
Attorney at Law

representing Ginger Lee
June 16, 2011
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